
Subject: Re: What next?
Posted by Mindtraveller on Sun, 20 Dec 2015 09:08:23 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Klugier wrote on Thu, 17 December 2015 21:16- One of the problem is the heterogeneity of the
brand. We have got too many brands that is hard to remember. We have Ultimate++, U++,
TheIDE etc.. Especially the last brand (TheIDE) may cause misunderstandings. Maybe it should
be something else that shows it is related to Ultimate++ like U++IDE Ultimate++ IDE etc..

I agree. My proposal is that we concentrate on 'U++'. U++ is a framework. 'U++ ide' for the ide.
I doubt if calling 'Ultimate' is a good approach but it IMO it is completely up to U++ authors to
decide.
Frankly speaking I guess it is not very important at all.
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